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January 25, 2012

To Dale Hannegan,

Like most organizations, we only utilize recruitment agencies when absolutely necessary in order to
effectively manage costs. However, I would like to thank you for assisting us with a difficult search
and finding us an exceptional candidate very quickly. I would be happy to provide a reference on
your work, and I will definitely work with you again in the future if needed.
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